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Welcome to the latest edition of our newsletter. The Halloween

celebrations have just concluded and now preparations are underway for

Christmas, which we hope this year can be celebrated with family and

friends in a far more relaxed way, unlike last year when we all were still

under significant restrictions and kept apart from loved ones. 

Welcome to the October/November edition 
of Grin N Share It
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Practice News 
We are pleased to announce the return of Dr Anjali Bhuva who
returned to the practice this November following her maternity
leave. We are delighted she has returned, and this adds to the
depth of our team and the services we provide. Anjali will be
working on Thursdays and Fridays. 

In our last newsletter, we informed you that Dr Hamish Joshi
had joined the practice. Dr Joshi is now launching aesthetic
treatments at the practice! He is now offering a whole host of
treatments which include Botulinum Toxin injections, Dermal
Fillers, Chemical Peels and Micro-needling by our Level 7
Trained Practitioners Dr Hamish Joshi and Dr Priya Modi. Get in
touch for more details!

Over the past 12 months, we have been requesting medical histories from our patients in a
digital format. Our hard work has paid dividends and we can now say that over half of our
entire patient base has now completed at least one digital medical history. During this
process, some of you have experienced difficulties in logging into these forms whilst in the
practice, so we have now added additional patient WIFI access for all our patients whilst
you are here. We hope that this will enhance your experience during your time with us.
Please lookout for the code which reception will be happy to provide you with. 

We have also been busy investing in further technology and have overhauled all our IT
systems to make them more efficient and up to date. IT is at the heart of everything these
days and our practice is no different and it was imperative that we had the necessary
systems in place to be able to provide all our patients with an effective service. 
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Stuck for a Xmas present for a loved one this year? Fancy
treating yourself to a little Xmas sparkle for the festive season?

Why not enquire about our teeth whitening? We are continuing with our promotional
price of £299 for the Boutique Whitening Kit (normally £435). Contact us today for
further information. 

Lastly, we wanted to share with all of you that Cassio Road Dental Practice has
been shortlisted as a finalist for the prestigious Private Dentistry Awards. 

Please do take a moment to have a look at some of the recent work showcased by
our dentists in our Smile Gallery here: 
https://www.cassioroaddental.co.uk/smile-gallery/

The Team at Cassio Road Dental Practice 
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